Telephone: 0502 840 040 / 030 396 4570 Digital Address: GA-005-8607



Website: www.gbcghanaonline.com

E-mail: dqsecretariat.qbcqhana@gmail.com

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR-GENERAL

GHANA BROADCASTING CORPORATION

BROADCASTING HOUSE, P. O. BOX 1633, ACCRA – GHANA

Our Ref. No.: DG/LTRS.39/24/25

Your Ref. Nº.:

The Hon. Minister Ministry of Youth and Sports Accra

ATTN: Chief Director - Mr. William Kartey

Dear Hon. Minister,



OUTSTANDING PAYMENTS FOR THE PRODUCTION OF ALL AFRICAN GAMES 2023

I write to bring to your attention the total outstanding payments that are due to the production companies that were contracted as service providers.

The attached breakdown shows payments already executed and what is left to be paid. I plead that action be expedited on the payment of the remaining balance.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

Prof. Amin Alhassan

Director-General

Pls contract fine curement for the contracts and a count for inwrites / receipts to enable you confirm the balances and addition. Thenk you

Hori. Minister of Information, Head of Broadcast - African Games 2023, DOF (GBC)

2.08/04/2029

THE AUTHENTIC AND TRUSTED VOICE OF GHANA